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Sent: 
To: 
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Rhonda Whitten <rhwhitten@aol.com> 
Thursday, January 26, 2017 8:58 AM 
Puco ContactOPSB 
Cincinnati Pipeline 

I am writing because I am not able to attend the meeting this evening, Thursday, January 26th for public hearing. But 
am quite concerned about a pipeline going through Cincinnati. I oppose it. Experience has been that there are leaks 
that occur and it can be devastating to the ground water and streams and rivers in the area but also for the land and 
growing things in the soil. 
Sincerely, 
Rhonda Whitten 
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